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From the Principal’s Desk… 

October has been an exciting month at Lisgar.  We have been busy with 

pumpkin carving, volleyball teams and costumes.  It is wonderful to have our 

gym open again and to hear the classes enjoying physical education inside.   

We are looking forward to Progress Reports coming home on November 19 to 

celebrate all the learning happening. 

Sincerely,  

M. Elliott                                                    

 
YWCA Recreation Program 

YWePlay is an in person and virtual no-cost program for girls, non-binary 
and gender-fluid youth ages 6-12 years focused on trying and staying in 
sport by building positive experiences in sport and recreation and 
developing leadership, self-confidence, resiliency, positive relationships 
and teamwork. Participants will experience programming which focuses 
on physical activity, nutrition and health eating activities along with 
personal health and well-being. For more information and to register 
please visit www.ywcahamilton.org or contact Tyler Steeves, Recreation 
Supervisor at 95-522-9922 ext 135 or tsteeves@ywcahamilton.org 
 

ATHLETICS:  Lisgar Lions 

Good Luck to the boys and girls Junior and Senior Volleyball teams as 

they compete against other schools throughout November.   
 

Kindergarten 

Parents and caregivers, our kindergarten students have been working 

on being self sufficient at school.  We want to continue to build onto 

their independence.  Beginning in November, we will ask that parents 

say goodbye to their child on the sidewalk and send them to line up  

with their friends on their own. 
 

Lisgar Spiritwear 
We are selling school spirit wear from Nov. 1-11.  Delivery will be for Xmas.  

All clothing is available online using this link: 

  https://westendsportshamilton.ca/store/ 

 

 

We are LISGAR 

HEAR US R.O.A.R. 

RESPECT, OPTIMISM, ACCEPTANCE, 

RESPONSIBILITY 

 
School Council  

All parents/caregivers are 

welcome. Contact the office if 

you are interested in 

participating. 

 
No Dogs Allowed 

HWDSB policy states that dogs 
are not permitted on school 
property.  Please do not bring 
pets onto school grounds during 
the day or at drop off and pick 
up times.  Thank you your 
understanding. 
 
Daily Covid Screener 
Thanks for remembering to sign 
the calendar daily (grades K-6) 
to indicate that your child has 
passed the Covid screener. 
 
Pumpkin Carving Contest 
Thank you to the Book Pumpkin 
Patch on Garner road for the 
pumpkins. 
 

 
 
 
Picture Day 
Remember photo day is on 
Monday, Nov. 1.  Flyers have 
been sent home. 
 
ROAR  
We continue to celebrate 
R.O.A.R. (Respect, Optimism, 
Acceptance, Responsibility) at 
Lisgar. This month we are 
focusing on Optimism.  Winners 
will be announced on the last 
Friday of every month. 

Newsletter 
This newsletter will be posted on the 

Lisgar website for future reference:  

www.hwdsb.on.ca/lisgar 
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